HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY

SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL
SPECIAL CALLED MEETING
DECEMBER 22, 2008
OPERATING BUSINESS
Call to Order
The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Emily Campbell at 3:00 pm.  Those present were Emily Campbell, Ellen Raifsnider, Karen Rich, Heather Goodman, and Terisa Johnson.  Due to school not in session due to bad weather, this meeting is being held in place of our regular scheduled meeting.
Recognition of Visitors
No visitors at today’s meeting.
November Minutes

Minutes were reviewed for the November 5, 2008 meeting.  With corrections made to add Karen Rich in attendance, a motion to approve the minutes was made by Terisa Johnson with a second to this motion by Karen Rich.  The minutes were accepted through consensus.

Good News Report

Heartland placed third in bowling in Special Olympics.  They were acknowledged in the News Enterprise on December 22, 2008.
STUDENT ACHIEVMENT

Goal Setting
Further goals will be discussed in January.
Star Reading/Math
It has been ordered and Renaissance Learning reported today that the Technical Department of the Hardin County Schools has been sent the information to install the software.
Math Alliance
A discussion was led by Mrs. Campbell about the cost of various programs math.  This could possibly be an item to be included in next year’s budget.  The next Math Alliance meeting will be in February 2009.
PLANNING

By-Laws – 2nd Reading
With corrections made to the By-Laws, they were accepted as written.  Motion to approve By-Laws 1-5 was made by Heather Goodman and seconded by Ellen Raifsnider.  The motion received consensus by the Council.
CSIP

The baseline score for our school of 85 was announced by Mrs. Campbell.  CSIP was submitted to Central Office and copies will be given at the next Council meeting.

Mission Statement/Goals

The Council reviewed the Mission Statements and Goals for Heartland Elementary.  Some revisions were suggested and will be revised.  Some of the revisions included adding the Family Resource Center and mentoring.  It was agreed that the goals were on track for Heartland Elementary.  Mrs. Campbell will be tentatively meeting with parents on January 22, 2009 and will discuss some of these goals.  This will be revisited at the next Council meeting in January 2009.

KASC (Revisit)

Discussions were led about how information and ideas from the conference has been put into place at Heartland this school year.

BUDGET REPORT

Per Pupil Allocation

Following a brief discussion about the Per Pupil budget included in the packet, the motion was made by Terisa Johnson, with a second to the motion by Karen Rich, to accept the budget.  This motion received consensus by the Council.  
The Local budget could not be printed in time for the Council meeting due to printer and server issues.

Title 1

Discussion concerning the Title 1 budget was limited due to Central Office not providing a copy in time for the meeting.  It was noted that supplies such as calculators had been ordered.
COMMITTEE REPORTS

Accident Report

An Accident Report for the month of November was presented to the Council.  

NEW BUSINESS

School Report Card

Heartland’s report card was reviewed and changes made for the next year.

ON-GOING LEARNING
QUESTIONS
Feedback was discussed about the Winter program that was held.  All agreed that it was a success with much student and parent participation.
AGENDA

It was decided that the January 19, 2009 meeting will be moved to January 12, 2009 at 5:30 due to school not in session on the 19th.  Karen Rich made a motion to reschedule the meeting and Terisa Johnson seconded the motion.  Consensus was reached.
With no further items on the agenda, the meeting was dismissed at 4:05 PM.
Respectfully submitted,
Sue Boggs, Office Manager

Heartland Elementary
